
 

 

PCN1060 
End-of-Life Notification 

CPC44055ST 
           
March 12, 2018 

 
 

To Our Valued Customers: 

 
As part of our ongoing product lifecycle management process, IXYS Integrated Circuits Division (ICD) has 

transitioned the following product to an “End-of-Life” status. This decision was based on the review of 

historical unit shipment volume and product revenue performance. 

 

The products targeted for end-of-life will be available for 90 days prior to being made obsolete. Attached 

are the details of the product obsolescence. The product identified for obsolescence is a voltage-controlled 

AC Power Switch 

 

• CPC44055ST AC Power Switch SuperSIP Package, 13/Tube 

 

IXYS ICD recommends the following popular device to replace the CPC44055ST: 

 

• CPC40055ST AC Power Switch SuperSIP Package, 13/Tube 

 

The CPC40055ST recommended replacement device has identical output specifications and package 

dimensions as the CPC44055ST.  The difference is the input control signal to operate the device, the 

CPC40055ST is current controlled (5mA Control Current) as compared to the CPC44055ST which is voltage 

controlled (9 to 16V Input Control Voltage).  

 

Any technical questions regarding the use of the recommended CPC40055ST, customers should contact our 
applications engineering department by means of our Customer Service Request web link or by telephone 

at: 1-978-524-6700. 

 

Acceptance of last time buy orders is subject to product availability and at the discretion of IXYS Integrated 

Circuits Division. Every effort will be made to fulfill these orders. Purchased orders for these products will 

be considered non-cancelable, non-returnable (NCNR). If you have any questions concerning this End-of-

Life notification, please contact your IXYS Integrated Circuits Division representative. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Steven Andrezyk 

Director of Marketing 
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Part Change Notification  

 

 

The PCN number assigned to this change is PCN1060 and should be referenced in any correspondence 

related to the change.  
 
Products Affected 
 

CPC44055ST 
 
Detailed Description of Change  
 

IXYS Integrated Circuits Division has transitioned the CPC44055ST device to an End-of-Life status. 

 
Reason for the Change  
 

The End-of-Life decision is based on historical unit shipment volume and product revenue performance. 

  
Anticipated Impact on Quality and Reliability  
 

Parts will be offered for last time buy until June 12, 2018.  

 
Contact Information  
 

For any questions related to the PCN notice, please contact IXYS Integrated Circuits Division’s Quality 

Assurance Department as indicated below:  
 

Martha Brandt  
Quality Assurance Department  
IXYS Integrated Circuits Division  
78 Cherry Hill Dr.  
Beverly MA, 01915  
Phone: 978-524-6700 

 


